
 

 

 

Dear (Name of Donor), 

 

I am writing you today to extend my sincere thanks.  I am one of the recipients of the 

(Scholarship Name) for this academic year, and I am both grateful and excited to be presented 

with such an honor.   

I am registered for three classes:  English 5070 – Classical Animation; English 5140 – American 

Literature; and Art History 3700 – Art Since 1960.  The animation class is challenging and 

enormously helpful in my growth as a writer and student.  Furthermore, the art history course is 

essential in that it is within my minor concentration. 

To me, one of the most impressive aspects of the Wayne State community has been the kindness 

of its various donors.  Never underestimate the personal effect of your generosity.  Here is one 

instance where the results are clear.  This semester, I will not need to worry about covering the 

costs of my classes AND my books.  I will be able to go to class with academic worries instead 

of financial ones.  You have made a huge difference in my life.  I appreciate the resources that 

you and WSU continue to provide.  I will do my best to make this another successful semester. 

 

Again, many thanks, 

 

 

Sarah J. Student 

Expected degree:  Wayne State University, BA, English with honor, minor in art history 

Fall 2015 


